
 
 

 
Respect - Equality - Ambition - Community; - Hard Work & Determination 

 

27th September 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 8 and 9 DISCO– Thursday 24th October 2024 
 

We are delighted to let you know that the Year 8 & 9 team, supported by Friends of Avonbourne Academies, 
are holding a Disco for Year 8 and Year 9 students on Thursday 24th October from 7pm - 8:45pm in the Block 
B Hall. This will be the perfect opportunity for our Class of 2029 and 2030 to get together to have some fun 
and celebrate a great start to the new year. 

 
Tickets are £4 and any money raised from this event will be invested back into Avonbourne to support 
future academic, character and cultural opportunities. 

 
Refreshments will be on sale on the night, so students may want to bring some extra cash in a named purse 
or wallet (we suggest no more than £2). Refreshments will be clearly labelled with allergy information and 
will not contain nuts. 

 
Please note, no mobile phones will be allowed at the disco. If students need to have these on them for 
contact purposes, they will be able to hand them in at the beginning of the disco and receive them again at 
the end. 

Drop off and collection will be from Student Reception and all students must be collected from site by the 
adult named on the Microsoft Form. Students will under no circumstances be permitted to walk home 
unattended at the end of the evening. 

 
Please give permission for your child to attend the disco by completing the Microsoft form linked below by  
Friday 4th October 2024. https://forms.office.com/e/P6iMaqRKaf  

 
There are a maximum of 200 tickets available due to space restrictions, so tickets will be allocated on a  
first come first served basis. A text message will be sent home confirming your child’s place at the disco on  
Monday 7th October. If received, please send your child in with £4 (correct change is greatly appreciated) to 
purchase their ticket from Student Reception in Block B during lunchtime on Tuesday 8th, Thursday 10th and 
Friday 11th October 2024. Any ticket not purchased by the end of lunchtime on Friday 11th October will be 
allocated to any other students. Your child’s place is only confirmed once 
payment has been made and you have received an email confirming so.  
 
The disco is an Academy event and therefore our policies relating to students’ conduct towards each other, 
and staff, should be adhered to at all times. The Academy reserves the right to not invite students whose 
behaviour does not meet these high expectations. 

 
We look forward to seeing the students there. 

If you wish to know more about the Friends of Avonbourne Academies, please do visit the Avonbourne 
Website using the following link: Avonbourne Girls Academy > Students and Parents > Friends of 
Avonbourne Academies 

 
Friends of Avonbourne Academies and Class of 2029 and 2030 team 

 

Principal: Michelle Dyer 
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